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MANAGERS OFFICE
CITYLAWHENCE, KS

May 23, 2011

Mr. Dave Corliss

City Manager

City of Lawrence

PO Box 708

Lawrence, Kansas 66044
Dear Mr. Corliss,

[ am writing to express my concern over the proposal made by Community Wireless
Communications (CWC) to the City of Lawrence in April 2011.

Of primary concern is CWC’s request to access City-owned infrastructures. Should the
City grant CWC’s request, the City may be opening the door to disparate treatment of
other for-profit companies.

With the recent acquisition of Sunflower Broadband, Knology counsel has not had an
opportunity to review all material pertinent to this issue.

Before City staff drafts any new agreements, Knology respectfully requests an
opportunity for its representatives to meet with City Manager Dave Corliss and City staff
to discuss this issue; therefore, we ask that Regular Agenda Item 1 please be postponed
until a future city commission meeting.

Sincerely,

%ft&/ é//mwﬁé
Debra Schmidt
Interim General Manager

Cc: Diane Stoddard, Assistant City Manager
Cc: Chad S. Wachter, Knology Vice President, General Counsel and Secretary
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